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Newsletter
Adaminaby Public School 

Tuesday 19th November 2013 Term 4 Week 7             

Principal – Shannan Salvestro 

Homework Projects 
Our last homework assignment for the year has 
been handed out and the theme is world 
celebrations. I am happy to help students at school 
find the information about their celebration, so that 
they can then complete the activities. 
 
Friday Lunch Orders 
Students expressed an interest in having Friday 
lunch orders, so we are happy to announce that our 
Friday lunch orders will start this Friday. 
From now on lunch orders will be available 
Mondays and Fridays. Thank you Adaminaby 
Bakehouse! 
 
Uniform Review Meeting 
Thank you to those people who were able to attend 
the uniform meeting. The key things that came out 
of the meeting are summarised below: 

 The current uniform policy will remain in 
place 

 It has been agreed that the school should 
encourage students to wear full brimmed 
hats, instead of caps. This will be monitored 
next year by ensuring that all students with 
out a full brimmed hat, only be allowed to 
play under the shaded C.O.L.A area. 

 A cotton dress will be added to the uniform 
options for girls, on condition of a majority 
vote from the school community. A voting 
form is attached to this newsletter and we 
would like all families to vote. (even if you 
only have boys at the school!) 

 The P&C have decided to stock a different 
style of ‘skort’. The new style is on display in 
the school office. 

 
Ceramics 
I’m sure students have mentioned that they have 
been working with clay at school. We would like to 
give Oscar Blyth a huge mention and a really big 
thank you for donating his time to come in and be 
our very own professional artist, helping kids to 
make their own masterpieces and showing us the 

expert way to use the pottery wheel. The process to 
get to a finished piece is quite lengthy but by the 
end of the year each student will have some 
finished works – some to take home and some for 
use in the kitchen on our cooking days. We will be 
firing all of the pieces in our own kiln at school, 
which is very exciting as it is the first time since I 
have been at the school that I have seen it in use! It 
will be great to fire it up and make good use of it at 
last. 
 
Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden 

 
 
Our next Kitchen Garden day is scheduled for 
Thursday 21st November.  
 
Monday Munchies 
Munchies are 30 cents for one item and 50 cents 
for two.  
  
Next up on the roster are: 
 
25th November  
2nd December  
 
 
Friday Bike Day 
Students are welcome to ride their bikes (or 
scooters) in designated areas of the playground on 
Fridays at recess and lunch. They must be wearing 
an appropriate helmet.  
 
Assembly 
Our next assembly will be on the 22nd November. 
Our last assembly for the year will be on the 6th 
December. 
 
Presentation Day 
Please make sure that December 12th is marked on 
your calendar, as it is the night that is set for our 
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Term 4 – Week 7 

presentation. All students will need to attend in full 
school uniform. 
Students are performing a music piece and a dance 
item. We will be organising costumes for the dance 
item this week. We will let you know by the end of 
the week of any items that students will need to 
organise for their costume. 
 
Lion King 
Lion King tickets have been purchased for next 
year. The performance is in Sydney, so we will plan 
a trip which will include 2 nights stay in Sydney. We 
will also include some activities in Sydney that will 
tie in with our learning at school. 
The Lion King will be on the 10th April. We will look 
at going to Sydney on the 9th – 11th April. More 
information will follow as details are finalised, 
however at this stage we would like to gauge who is 
interested in attending. The numbers will affect the 
cost of travel.  
There have been extra tickets booked for parents 
and siblings (who do not attend this school), 
Parents and siblings will need to pay for their own 
ticket, accommodation, food and travel costs.  
Please fill in the expression of interest form to help 
assist with our planning. 
 
Some up and coming events for the end of the 
year: 

 Fishing on the lake for Friday sport 
 A movie in Cooma at the Cinema with 

Nimmitabel school 

Upcoming Events 
Day Date Event 

Wednesday 
20th & 27th 
November 

Kindy start  

 
 
Recent Notes Handed Out 

Note  Return to school by: 

School dress voting 
form 

 Friday 29th November 

Lion King expression 
of interest 

 Friday 29th November 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


